
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 11, 2008 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4
th 

ALD. DIST. - FILE #080134 

          REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON NORTH 

          28
TH 

STREET FROM WEST WISCONSIN 

          AVENUE TO WEST WELLS STREET 

       

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 11, 2008 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 10
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #080134 

          REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON WEST 

          NOTRE DAME COURT FROM NORTH HAWLEY 

          ROAD EAST TO THE DEAD END 

       

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned 

parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 11, 2008 
 

Honorable Willie L. Hines, Jr. 

Alderman, 15th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

SUBJECT: 15
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #080134 

          INSTALL NO PARKING ON WEST CENTER STREET 

          FROM NORTH TEUTONIA AVENUE TO A POINT 

         175 FEET EAST AND WEST OF NORTH TEUTONIA AVENUE 

 

          INSTALL NO PARKING ON NORTH TEUTONIA AVENUE 

          FROM WEST CENTER STREET TO A POINT 

          175 FEET NORTH AND SOUTH OF WEST CENTER STREET 
 

Dear Alderman Hines: 

 

In conjunction with the new lane patterns to be installed, which will add left turn lanes on 

West Center Street and North Teutonia Avenue, the above-captioned parking restrictions 

are needed to maintain the movement of traffic on the roadways. The necessary legislation 

will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the 

above-captioned parking restrictions. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

 


